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WAR OF 1812 IN THE WEST SYMPOSIUM
 
CMH member Dave Bennett, successfully organized and coordinated his 31st Annual War of 1812 in the West Symposium,
held at Arrow Rock Missouri State historic site, on March 19 and 20, 2022. 
 
Dave Bennett, organized the first Symposium in 1991, and except for Covid canceling the 2020 scheduled 
symposium, has been held annually. 
 
 
Attendance held steady at 45 plus. The Symposium is unique, in that no registration is required, and no charge to attend. 
The Symposium is currently rotating between the historic sites of Fort Osage (near Kansas City),  Arrow Rock State historic 
site and the General Daniel Bissell Home in St. Louis.
 
The 2022 War of 1812 in the West Symposium, included six CMH members: Dave Bennett, Sally Bennett, George Lottes, Rich Barbuto, Myers Brown and Bill Jordan.
 
Dave Bennett, Rich Barbuto, Bill Jordan and Myers Brown all gave presentations at the symposium. Dave Bennett also displayed three tables of his War of 1812 collection.
 
The 2022 Symposium was well attended and highly successful with national and regional historians giving presentations regarding the War of 1812 and the era. 
 
 
 
https://www.facebook.com/1stusinfantry

